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Notification of night works – Hospital 
Road and Delivery Drive, Monday 17 April  

As part of completion activities for the Prince of 
Wales Hospital Acute Services Building and 
UNSW Eastern Extension, night works will be 
occurring on Hospital Road during April.  

Upcoming works to finalise road line marking on 
Hospital Road will be completed on the evening 
of 17 April, between 6pm and 5am, weather 
permitting.  

During this work, there will be no access to 
Delivery Drive (hospital loading docks 2-7) or to 
Hospital Road from Barker Street, Francis Martin 
Drive or Magill Street (existing road closure).  

Pedestrian and emergency vehicle access to the 
hospital will be maintained at all times through 
traffic control and detours.  

Ambulance access will be maintained via Avoca 
Street to Nurses Drive. 

Some construction noise is likely as a result of 
line marking equipment and machinery. 

For any queries or concerns, please contact the 
Randwick Campus Redevelopment team. 

Thank you for your patience while we progress 
these important works. 
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Location of works 

 


